National Unity Week

CUPB Celebrates National Unity Week. Students from various states are invited to participate in culture Exchange Evening on Sunday. November 06, 2016. Interested Students can please Note:-

- 1. One Team from Each state should be given 5 minutes on stage.
- 2. The Team will share the details in brief about the freedom fighters of their state, their social customs, Name of Food Items, Folk Song or Folk Dance.
- 3. Interested Students can give their names in the office of Dr. Tarun Arora, Hall No.5 Room No.29 to Sh. Kulwinder Singh on or before Thursday 3/11/2016

Participating Students shall be given away Certificate of Appreciation on the Occasion of Foundation Day.